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To: IHCDA Partners Notice: PN-22-38

From: IHCDA Real Estate Department

Date: October 17, 2022

Re: Request for Proposals — Analysis of Age-Restricted Housing Supply & Demand

The Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority (“IHCDA”), in partnership
with the Indiana Family and Social Services Administration Division of Aging (“FSSA
DA”), is seeking to select a contractor to conduct a third-party, statewide analysis of the
supply and demand of a variety of age-restricted housing options, as more thoroughly
described in Section 4 of Part 1 of the RFP.

Click here to access the RFP

Respondent’s proposal must be submitted via email to: All documents must be
submitted in PDF only.

Matt Rayburn
IHCDA Deputy Executive Director & Chief Real Estate Development Officer
MRayburn@ihcda.in.gov

The deadline for submission is December 12, 2022, at 5:00 PM Eastern Time.

Applications that do not contain all the required forms/documents as listed in this RFP
may be
determined ineligible for further consideration.
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